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Watauga County authorities are on the lookout for the man they believe used a credit card
without authorization.  

  

     

    

  According to Detective Matt Stevens with the Boone Police Department, the unauthorized
charges were made on December 5 at the Walmart store in Boone and the Walmart and
Low-Mart convenience stores in West Jefferson.
  
  If you can identify this man, you should call High Country Crimestoppers’ Watauga County
Office at (828) 268-6959. 
  
  As always, Crimestoppers pays rewards for information that leads to arrests, recovery of
stolen property, seizure of drugs, and the location of wanted persons.  

  

     

  

  *Photos courtesy of the Boone Police Department   
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